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From:

Sent:
To:

Subject:

Kathleen Marinell <kmarinell@gmail.com>
Sunday, March 14, 2010 9:15 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom It May Concern:

Regarding the proposed restriction on leverage for US Forex Trading accounts, I am completely opposed to this (RIN
3038-AC61). If this regulation is put into effect I will basically not be able to trade any more. This will only continue to
make the rich richer and the middle class poorer. Just leave things well enough alone and let us trade in peace.

Sincerely,
Kathleen Marinell
Riverton, WY


